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Recommendation (s) to the decision maker (s) 

1. To note the contents of the presentation reviewing a staff travel survey, taken on 
February 2020 
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1 Background 

1.1 A brief travel survey for South Kesteven District Council staff was conducted in February 

2020, to understand how staff commute to the workplace. The survey received a good 

response rate of 201 responses, or 30% of all contracted staff. 

2 Financial Implications  

2.1 N/a – report for information. 

Financial Implications reviewed by: N/A 

3 Legal and Governance Implications  

3.1 N/a – report for information. 

Legal Implications reviewed by: N/A 

4 Equality and Safeguarding Implications  

4.1 None. 

5 Risk and Mitigation 

5.1 None. 

6 Community Safety Implications  

6.1 None. 

7 How will the recommendations support South Kesteven District 

Council’s declaration of a climate emergency? 

7.1 There are currently no impacts on the Council’s declared climate emergency. If any 

recommendations are made which would potentially affect staff travel patterns, this could 

help to reduce the carbon impact from transport in the district. 

 


